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Our learning this week…. 

Which Pathway Will You Take? 

English- The children have been writing a short flashback story this week. 

They have used their experiences in the WW1 trench whilst at Morfa Bay. So 

far these make for very emotional reading! 

Art- We have been studying and comparing ‘sea-scapes’ painted by 

Turner, Van Gogh and Roy Cross. The children have made viewfinders 

and have chosen a section to enlarge and recreate in their own way. 

Chinese-We have had our first lesson of Chinese delivered by the KLB 

language department. The children have learnt how to say hello, how 

are you and thank you in Chinese.  

Drama/Pantomime- We have run through the whole of the 

pantomime, including songs and dances. The children have done such 

a good job at starting to learn their lines, we have a way to go but this 

week was impressive as a first run through! 

Maths- We have been recapping on skills, with a series of calculation 

and measure tasks as well as mental maths learning. 

 

 

Next Week… 

Please continue to work 

on learning your lines 

for rehearsals next 

week-you have done an 

amazing job so far! 

Costumes-Your child 

should have given you 

their costume wish list. 

If you have problems 

with this can you let us 

know early next week 

so we can source from 

other places/people! 

Morfa Bay Diaries 

On the home work grid, 

I suggested all children 

might like to do a Morfa 

Bay diary, some have 

bought these in already-

well done! If your child 

has completed theirs, 

they can bring these in 

to display and share 

whenever they are 

ready. 

Morfa Photos- 

All group photos are 

now ready so send in 

memory sticks and I will 

copy the photos for you 

to look at and keep! 

Sports Day-Tuesday 

27th. 

 


